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Notice of Motion 

 

Report on Interim Space Solutions 

 

At the July 6, 2021 Council meeting, Councillor Tonita and Councillor Parks will move:  

 

THAT Administration provide a report, for Council’s consideration by September 14, 2021, 

on work with the 55 Plus Club to identify possible interim solutions to address the ongoing 

space challenges faced by the Club, including consideration of any available short-term 

lease opportunities; and  

 

THAT the possible interim solutions align with the development of a long-term solution to 

meet the future needs of County seniors. 

  

 


